
 

 

 

 

 

01 August 2018 

Dear parent, 

 

It is with pleasure that we would like to inform you that our school is still in close 

relationship with the FEMBEN Stars Football Academy. The Academy caters for both 

boys and girls from primary school age 7 to high school age 19. They have the 

following age categories with regards to teams: U/11, U/13, U/15, U/17 and U/19. 

The Academy runs independently from the school as a service provider, which 

means that any fees that are requested by the Academy should be paid in full to the 

Academy. The fee’s structure are as follows: 

Registration R250.00 

Uniform R250.00 

Monthly fee R300.00 

 

Training takes place on Wednesdays and Fridays from 15:00 to 16:30 (if there is 

school sports 15:30-17:00). Official games will be played on Sundays. Soccer camps 

and clinics will be announced in due time so that payment and arrangements can be 

made and followed through with sufficient time and information. You will be able to 

contact the academy with queries on 0832494931 or 0127533521. The academies 

website is www.fembenstars.co.za for any extra information. 

 

 

 

 

 

Kind Regards, 

JC Kruger 

PRINCIPAL 

http://www.fembenstars.co.za/

